
 

 

 
 
 
 

The Valley Primary School & Nursery  

School Drive, Oakamoor, Staffordshire. ST10 3DQ. Tel.: 01538 702355 (opt 2) e-mail: office@valley.staffs.sch.uk 

www.tmpf.staffs.sch.uk 

 We believe that the greatest part of our lovely school is our amazing pupils. The children  

generate a happy and warm atmosphere which makes learning fun! 

 We are in a stunning rural location of Oakamoor which complements our onsite Forest School. 

 Our fabulous teaching and learning team is experienced and caring, providing our children 

with ‘a great start’ (Ofsted, June 2018). 

 “What really stands out for me is the caring approach the staff have and how they set  

boundaries in a really positive way” (a parent at the school). 

 We welcome families in receipt of 15 and 30 hours 3-year old funding. 

 We offer a flexible approach when arranging how Nursery hours are delivered. 

Nursery & Reception places available  

for September 2021 


